Good afternoon,

I am emailing you to state my strong disagreement with the Mayor of London’s plan to redevelop the Sutton and
surrounding areas.

| fully appreciate the need to build more housing, particularly having just become a first time buyer myself at the age
of 31. But the plan as it stands does not fit the area and would leave many current residents stranded. The idea of
destroying so many homes to just make space for 1 and 2 bedroom properties does not make sense when there are
so many families in the area, with children attending the good quality of schools around.

Please take this email as a firm objection of the plan from a local resident who fears for the fallout for other local
residents.

Philip Curtis

Kind Regards,
Phil Curtis
Health Coach



